
 
 
 

• Attention 8th through 11th grade girls interested in trying out for volleyball in the fall. Open gym will begin on 
Wednesday, April 19th from 6:30 – 8:30 PM. If you have any questions, please reach out to Coach Czeczotka 
via email.  

 
• Attention All Seniors:  Don’t forget to check your school email for scholarship opportunities. It’s almost the 

end of the season and we have been getting additional applications. They are posted in the Counseling Center 
as well.  

 
 

 
 

 
 


